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Christian Value

Our Christian Value this
term is Courage, this is
one of the core values
we have chosen for our
children and links to our
Christian vision of living
life in all its fullness (John 10:10). We aim for all
our children to have the courage to overcome the
challenges of life. One of the most often
repeated commands of God in the Bible is ‘don’t
be afraid’. It is said that it comes at least 365
times — once for every day of the year!

Medical appointments

Please try to book any medical appointments
outside of school hours, either after school,
across lunchtime or in the school holidays. Any
appointments taken during the school day must
be supported by documentary evidence such as a
letter, screenshot or email of the appointment.
Please email this to the school office -
admin.sig@ebor.academy

World Book Day

World Book Day is on
Thursday 7th March. Come
to school dressed as your
favourite book character, or
come to school dressed as
your own character. As part
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of the day we will explore our Christian value
next term, Friendship. Please don’t go to any
expense in buying anything new for the day.

Red Nose Day

Red Nose Day is on Friday
15th March. Wear
something red to school
and bring a joke to share
with your friends. The
D Y tuck shop on Red Nose

Day will be red themed
food - all profits from this day will be donated to
Red Nose Day.

Hull Seahawks

The closing date for The Hull
Seahawks competition is
Friday 9th February. Design
a jersey for the team with
the chance to win a family
ticket for a match. The Ice
Hockey team will select the
winner and someone from our school will win!
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Cross Country

The Foxes and Badgers were able to participate in
a cross country session on the school field with a
coach from The School Sports Partnership.
Medals were awarded for 1st and 2nd place and
much fun was had by all!

PTFA / School Council Valentine’s Disco

“ O O On Friday 9th February
from 3.30pm till 5.00pm we
" @ having a Valentine’s
POPOOD Disco. Tickets are £5.00,

) sibling discount available
(£8.00 for 2 children). The children will play
party games and have some food. Your child will
be able to get changed into their party clothes at
the end of the school day.

Friday Tuck Shop

The school tuck shop is a
definite hit with the
children. Every Friday the
pupils on the School
Council run the tuck shop
during the morning break.
They offer a slice of toast
or a piece of fruit for 20p, or a chocolate bar for
50p (one chocolate bar per child). All children’s
dietary needs are catered for.

Hedgehogs - Balance Bike Training

The Hedgehogs have got off
to a flying start with their
balance bike training. The
instructor has been very
impressed with their
listening skills. They all had
such a great time. More sessions to come next
week enabling them to build on the skills they
have learnt.




Dyslexia Sparks

Dyslexia Sparks’ team would like
to invite you to our family
friendly FREE Tech Festival on
Saturday, 10th February at
Tranby School. The event is
aimed at people who are
interested in exploring the
benefits of assistive technology and how it can
support children and young people’s learning and
communication with dyslexia.

DYSLEXIA

Places are free but limited and must be booked in
advance on Eventbrite. Guests can choose from one
of our two hour sessions 10.30-12.30 / 1.00-3.00
when booking. One ticket for every person wanting
to attend.

Youth Club

.ﬁ’f "}! : I Rev David is running a
: ; Youth Club for the Y5
“ﬁ and 6 children in Riston
Village Hall from 7.00pm
-8.30pm. It's £1.00
and is a great opportunity for the children to get
to know their peers that they may go to
secondary school with. The sessions run every
fortnight. The sessions are Wednesday 28th
February and 13th March.

After School Club

™ : . 3
SCHQQL. CLABS

After School Club is open to children from
Reception - Y6 from 3.30pm till 5.00pm and is
£4.00 per session. Please book your child in with
the school office if you would like your child to
attend.

Monday - Play Club

Tuesday - Arts and Crafts Club

Wednesday - Music - Karaoke Club

Thursday - Drama Club

Friday - Film Club

In addition on Friday we offer an After School
Sports Club for children in Y1-Y6 which runs from
3.30pm till 4.30pm. This is a free club.

Attendance

Attendance Maters

Every Day Counts....

Over the past 2
weeks our
attendance is
currently 96.81% .
Please continue to
make every effort to
ensure your child
maintains high attendance and is punctual.
Hedgehogs - 95%

Squirrels - 96.25 %

Foxes - 97.81 %

Badgers - 96.58 %

Dates For Your Diar
Friday 9th February - 3.30pm-5pm PTFA /School

Council Valentines Games Party

Friday 9th February - End of Term

Monday 19th February - Return to school
Thursday 29th February - PTFA movie night
3.30pm - 5pm

Monday 4th March - Class photographs
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day
Wednesday 13th March - Parents’ Evening
Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day

Thursday 21st March - Easter Service 9.30am St
Lawrence Church - all welcome

Friday 22nd March - End of Term

Monday 8th April - Return to school

Friday 12th April - Teacher Training Day - School
closed to pupils


https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/assistive-tech-festival-24-tickets-798722850547

